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NOTICE REGARDING COVID-19 

Updated: March 25, 2020 

To Our Valued Clients and Colleagues: 

We, at Rosenberg, Freedman & Lee LLP, first wish you and your family well during these trying 
times.   

As with each of  you, we are dealing with the constantly evolving changes in our personal and work 
lives.  Our office is committed to doing our part in slowing the spread of  the COVID-19 virus, as 
we are committed to doing everything we can to continue to provide you legal services.    

Although Rosenberg, Freedman & Lee has closed its’ physical office to the general public in 
compliance with Governor Baker’s Executive Order, most of  our attorneys and staff  are working 
remotely, and each is fully accessible to you via email, telephone, and videoconference.   

At this time, we have decided to postpone executions of  estate planning instruments, which typically 
involve witnesses and a notary as well as the signer.  We understood that the Governor’s Office and 
the legislature are exploring creative alternatives, include the use of  videoconferencing and electronic 
notarizations.  We will follow this closely and will schedule signings with our valued clients as soon 
as appropriate.  In case of  emergencies, we will try to make necessary and safe arrangements and we 
will be as creative as feasible, consistent with health and contagion guidelines. 

Real Estate closings will continue to take place in compliance with the COVID-19 health guidelines.  
For all real estate matters, please contact Attorney Laurance Lee at 617-964-7000 ext. 300, or via 
email at llee@rfl-law.com. 

With our reception closed, it would be best to call directly to the attorney or support staff  person, 
on 617-964-7000, and enter the three-digit extension number at any time.  Extension numbers are 
on emails and also on our website at http://rfl-law.com/people/index.html.  Messages may also be 
left in the General Mailbox, which will be monitored closely throughout the workday. 

In case of  emergencies, please contact Patti Stafford at (617) 964-7000 ext. 110, Pat Puma at 
extension 290, and Melissa Hickey at extension 150. 

We will update this notice as the situation evolves.  In the meantime, please stay safe and healthy! 

Stay positive and TOGETHER we will get through these trying times! 

Sincerely, 

Rosenberg, Freedman & Lee LLP

http://rfl-law.com/people/index.html

